Melbourne Contract Bridge Centre
30 Cotham Rd   Kew   3101

Tel: 9853 1449   ABN No: 41 337 880 817
Directors:   Ian Mansell   Sandra Mansell

Newsletter week ending 22 March 2008

Mon
Day
Paul Gerber-George Rogerson
Anne Singer-Judith Dahan

Tues
Eve
Julie Langton-Dawn Hill

Terry Morrison-Pip Thornton**

Wed
Day
Sue Freadman-Paula Dams


Eve
Christine Paine-John Waldie

Stephen Costan-Molly Goethals**

Thurs 

Joyce Frost-Dot Cassidy**

Janet Reynolds-Suzy Jameson

Sat

Esta Rose-Philip Appelbaum

Angela George-Suzy Narita

Hand of the Week Pairs Saturday Board 9 EW vul Dealer North

People often complain about “pre-dealt” hands. Saturday’s hands were dealt at the table – and this was one of the more spectacular hands dealt. East opens 1 Spade and West has a problem. With 9 points and 5-5 in Hearts and Clubs – do they bid a “correct” 1 No Trump – or show their 5 card Club suit? Suppose they bid 1 No Trump. Now East has a problem. With 19 high card points – should they bid 2 Hearts, 3 Hearts (to show the 19 points) or 3 No Trump (hoping West has a Club cover)? If East underbids with 2 Hearts – is this unconditionally forcing if partner has 4 Hearts and only 6 points)? Does a 3 Heart bid show 5 Spades and 5 Hearts – or 5 Spades and 4 Hearts? These are questions that need to be sorted out as part of a partnership understanding. In actual fact I suggest that East should bid 2 Hearts which, in any partnership, should be forcing for one round. West should jump to 4 Hearts, and East should then bid the cold slam. On Saturday, the contract varied from 3 No Trumps, to 6 Spades (making) and 6 No Trumps (making only on a Club lead). Congratulations to Rosette Wittner and Shirley De Winter for bidding and making the Slam.

Next Red Point Event Saturday 29th March at 1.00 pm.

We will be holding a three night Gold Point event Tuesday evenings 1 – 15 – 29 April at 7.30 pm. All participants will qualify for Gold Points. See noticeboard for further details.

Sandra will be giving an Intermediate Lesson on “Card Play Technique” on Tuesday 1st April at 2.00 pm. Cost $15.00. If interested, please put your name on one of the notices on the noticeboard.

We are planning a Bridge Weekend at Lancefield (approx 66 km north of Melbourne) for the weekend of 16-18th May. Cost approx $360 pp twin share, $395 pp single). Details will be confirmed  later this week. If you are interested in attending please write your name on one of the notices around the Bridge Club. We have to pay a 50% holding deposit, so a $150 deposit would be appreciated asap. Thanks

Sandra and Ian
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